
Draft Meeting Minutes for April 5, 2023


L/CPL Robert J Slattery Detachment #206 Marine Corps League


The meeting was called to order at 1930 hours by the Commandant and confirmed by the Sergeant of 
Arms.

The roll call of officers took place with the following being present:

Commandant

Jr. Vice Commandant

Sergeant of Arms

Quartermaster


The Jr. Vice Commandant read the minutes from the prior meeting of March 1, 2023, no changes were 
made to the minutes.


There were no new members at this meeting.

There were no guests present at this meeting. 


Old Business:

The Adjutant Report was not read, and no corresponds were read.

The Commandant gave the Paymasters report on Income, Expenditures and Detachment Account 
Balances.

Chaplains Report was given by Jr. Vice Commandant – Norman David Nutt  is in the Hospital with back 
problems, we will send out Fruit to his house when he gets home.

Report of officers;

Judge Advocate – Excused – Still working on changes to the By Laws

Jr. Vice Commandant - Stan reviewed some of the Rose Outings that are coming up, he gave out flyers for 
the Performance Ford Show in Randolph NJ on June 11, 2023, we are looking for volunteers to help man 
this show. Stan is working with Mike Last Name on info for the Parsippany Day event, still fact finding. 
The Corvette Club is having there show at Paul Miller Chevrolet on September 10, 2023 we will be 
looking for volunteers to help man that show as well.

Walk 2023 has asked for donations, to help with their Fund Raising, the Commandant has authorized 
$500.00 to be sent out.   

Commandant – Paul Discussed some of the Events taking place with his Viet Nam Detachment and some 
of the issues he is dealing with. Reminded everyone about the Marines Cares Golf Outing scheduled for 
September 14, 2023 and will need help to support this event.

Paul discussed the injury of the little girl Bella and what we can do to help them, because we did not 
have a quorum at this meeting, Paul will be sending out an email to get approval to send $2,000 to help 
this family. The discussion will be followed up by the email responses. 

Report of Committees:

Marines Care – Gunny discussed some of the Flag Raising Events that he has been involved in and 
supporting the Eagle Scouts with the MCL involvement.

Rose Outings – Lake Hopatcong will be held on May 20, 2023, it is from 8:00 AM until 4:00 PM, the 
detachment will need volunteers to help man this event.

Scholarship committee – No changes as of now, more to come.

Other Committee’s – The Commandant along with the Gunny, brought up the home for the holiday 
program that we have done in the past, we still are trying to clear the legal issues that exist with the JAG 
Group.




Announcements – The Commandant reported that the Morris Plains Association sent Valentine Cards 
from the children at their school to the Detachment members and a basket of Treats for all to share after 
the meeting. We will send them out a Thank You note to maintain good relationships.


The meeting came to a close  and the retiring of the Colors by the Sergeant of Arms and the 
Commandant closing this Detachment meeting.

 


